
Calendar: 2021-2022 Date are out on the Calendar 

Recital 2022: Your recital dates are ready 

Events: Coming Up: Popcorn & Pajama Night 9/18/21 "Limited

Slots

Dear Parents, 

We are super excited to welcome our new and returning little

dancers. My hope is that you enjoyed your two weeks off and are

refreshed. We have so much to share with you all in this

newsletter. 

 

Remember as we return, want to remain safe. Please ensure all

students are wearing mask. Make sure the girls are dressed and

ready. Parents are allowed in to use the restrooms but please

wear your mask. Once class has begun, we ask everyone to wait

in your vehicle.  

Housekeeping: Slippers should not be worn on the street as

tennis shoes. Please get a pair of crocks or slide ins that the

students can wear to the front door. This is how we maintain a

cleaner dance space.  

Welcome Back
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Happy Feet Tap Class : Classes are  on Wednesdays. Happy Feet for 3-4 Year old's

will be  from 5:30pm-6:pm and for ages 5-9 from 6:15pm-7:00pm. As these classes fill

up, we will open new classes as needed. Currently Enrolled Students can sign up for

this class on the Happy Feet Tap enrollment page.

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/tap/

To participate students must be enrolled in at least Twinkle Toes Ballerina I class

level. 

Twinkle Toes Ballerina III for ages 10-12 will be a new ballet/modern dance class

taught by one of our new instructors. Ms. Tamara Parrish. She is an adjunct

professor with the University of Memphis and has over two decades of experience.

This class will meet twice a week on Monday & Wednesday evenings. Please see class

page for enrollment details. https://dazzlecreativedance.com/twinkle-toes-ballerina-iii/

Semi-Private Classes:

This is an opportunity for students to take classes with friends. This class must have

5 students to keep it on schedule at all times. 

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/private-lessons/

Private Classes:

We are currently filling up our private lessons schedule now.

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/private-lessons/

Happy Feet: Are you Signed Up?

All class wear has changed. The attire is a Dazzle Logo

leotard and attached skirt for all classes pictured. Each

class will have a different color. We are taking orders

constantly as we slowly transition all students to the new

attire which takes 2-3 weeks in production. These can be

ordered on the recitals page "Order Dance Attire"

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/recitals/ 

For the Fall/Winter, we will have black and pink Dazzle

cardigans as it gets cold. Parents can pre-purchase these

as well. Students will be allowed to wear these during the

entire class. Remember everything is custom and takes a

few weeks before we get them in.  

Purchase Class Apparel

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/tap/
https://dazzlecreativedance.com/twinkle-toes-ballerina-iii/
https://dazzlecreativedance.com/recitals/
https://dazzlecreativedance.com/recitals/


Calendar, Events, Studio Newsletter
The calendar and recitals page has the most important information.

For Studio Close Dates, please see the calendar. If its not on the calendar, we are OPEN.

Demonstrations: This is part of the program year where parents are invited in class. 

Events: As we update the events schedule, please keep a look out.

Text Message Reminders: We will send text reminders as a courtesy, but ask that everyone keep an eye out

on the calendar page. As dates are added, we will add them to the calendar. 

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/calendar/

 

 

Recital 2022
The annual recital dates have been confirmed. If any changes take place, we will notify everyone. We also

added more options. 

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/recitals/

 

 

Story Time at the Studio

Update Card, Program Removal, Terms
If you ever need to update your card, leave the program or have questions about terms. Please visit the page

below 

https://dazzlecreativedance.com/terms-conditions/

 

We would love to bring this back and invite others. If you would like to volunteer to be a story time reader,

please email info@dazzlecreativedance.com 

Story Time at the Studio will either be on a Friday or Saturday. 
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